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Bogus SSAFA collectors in Kent 
 
16 July 2018 
 
Please be aware that there are bogus collectors purporting to be from 
SSAFA, they are operating on a door to door basis in Kent. 
 

SSAFA Does not conduct door to door collections. 
 

All SSAFA collections are conducted at organised events, 
never door to door. 
 

All SSAFA volunteers carry photographic Identity Cards. 
 

These bogus collectors are operating in the Dover and 
Folkstone area and we have also had further reports of 

bogus caller activity from other areas of Kent. 
 

In the event that these bogus operators call on you, this is 
the action you should take. 
 

Politely decline to contribute whatever is requested. 
 

Immediately phone the police on 999 quoting this article. 
 
Advise SSAFA Kent on 01622 792 363. 
 


